
From: Soura, Christian
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/24/2012 8:43:04 AM
Subject: FW: revised version

Attachments: Russell S. Sobel Summary.pdf
ATT00001.htm

 
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Chad Walldorf [mailto:chad@eightysixllc.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, October 23, 2012 8:45 AM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Fwd: revised version
 

Begin forwarded message:

From: Russell Sobel <russell.sobel@gmail.com>

Date: October 19, 2012, 5:33:51 PM EDT

To: Chad Walldorf <chad@eightysixllc.com>

Subject: revised version

in case you hadn't read it yet, i did get some feedback from Bruce

Yandle and have revised mine... .so the revised version is attached

wouldn't mind some feedback
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